
K2 Camp 

Our K2 camp is scheduled for Friday, December 
15th and Saturday, December 16th. This is a special 
event for the K2 children before they graduate 
from Eis. Students from the East and West will 
participate in various fun activities such as playing 
games, preparing dinner, singing campfire songs and 
dances, lighting sparklers, staying overnight, 
morning exercise, breakfast, and much more. 

During this camp, the children will learn valuable 
life skills like independence and teamwork. Most 
importantly, they will have a wonderful time 
together with their friends and teachers, creating 
memories that will last a lifetime. We hope this 
camp will be one of their most memorable 
experiences during their preschool days at Eis. 

Our K2 camp will be held at Kizroo Kindergarten @ 

The Grandstand this year. Please note that 
the school will be closed for N1 – N2 
– K1 students on Friday, December 
15th. The K2 camp will begin in the early 
afternoon. Thank you. 

Christmas Party 

It's that time of year again when Santa 
Claus is on his way! The month of December 
has arrived, and with it comes the 
excitement of Christmas. Our Christmas 
Party is scheduled for Friday, December 
22nd. There will be a short performance by 
the teachers. The children will be 
performing Christmas carols and eagerly 
anticipating the arrival of Santa Claus. They 
can take photos with him and receive a 
special Christmas gift.  

The Christmas Lunch Menu will include  

 Fried Fish and Chips,  
 Coleslaw,  
 Cream Corn Soup, and  
 Christmas cake. 

Please remember that your child is welcome 
to wear any clothing that features 
Christmas colours when coming to school on 
this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 1 December 2023                   December Newsletter 

Dear Parents,  
 

Tomorrow is Eis Performance Day, the biggest moment the children have been eagerly looking forward 
to. It is important to cheer them on after their performance, as some children may be shy and nervous 
on stage, just like adults. They need a lot of courage to perform, and it would be great if you could give 
them lots of encouragement and hugs. Remember that even if your child is not dancing or standing, 
they are still brave enough to participate. 

Management & Staff of  
Eis International Preschool 

InternaƟonal Preschool (East) 



Chinese New Year 

Kindly take note of the updates regarding the Chinese New Year Holidays in February 2024. We 
will be closed on 13 February and the Chinese New Year celebration will moved to 14 February, 
Wednesday. 

9 February 2024, Fri – Eis Holiday 

10 February 2024, Sat – Chinese New Year (Public Holiday 

11 February 2024, Sun – Chinese New Year (Public Holiday) 

12 February 2024, Mon – Public Holiday 

13 February 2024, Tuesday – MOE Holiday 

The Tuesday 13 Feb (4th day of CNY) will be a designated day off-in-lieu for school under MOE. 

14 February 2024, Wed – Chinese New Year Celebration. 

Holiday Information 

If you are planning to go on a holiday during the year-end in December, please download the 
Holiday Form from the school's website. You should submit the top part of the form to the class 
teachers and the below slip to the bus driver if your child takes the school bus. 

If you decide to go for a holiday or extend your holiday, please drop us an email at 
staff@eisintl.com. This will keep us informed of your child's absence from school. 

After your holidays or when you return to Singapore, you must check the Wel-Kids app, email, or 
mobile for any changes or updates regarding the school and school bus. 

New uniforms 

Great news! We have finalized the new 
uniforms for girls. You can start 
purchasing them around mid-January 
next year. We apologize to the boys for 
the delay, but their uniforms will also 
be ready before the start of the new 
academic year. Thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


